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A place of hidden beauty 

  

In 2004 Jo and I moved to Karratha 

as young graduates starting our 

careers. We joined the local Anglican 

Church and were blessed by the BCA 

supported ministry of Les & Jenny 

Gaulton. Two years later we moved on, but we’re back, and took up where Les & Jenny 

left off, preaching the gospel in the West Pilbara. 

Read More >> 

  

  

 

 

http://www.bushchurchaid.com.au/neutrino/ems02/redirect.php?link=f5ac9387c28e11ebb35c&email=f72ee89cc28e11ebb35c&redirect=default


 

 

Partnering with Generate in the Central West 

  

BCA is pleased to continue its partnership with Generate in its work in public schools in 

Central West New South Wales. Rachael Bell was recently appointed as a Generate 

Field Development Manager. In this role she will support SRE boards, SRE teachers 

and chaplains employed in public schools throughout the Central West. Rachael will 

travel around the region from her home base in Dubbo. 

Read More >> 

  

 

 

Winter 2021 Editorial 

It is just 350 metres of graded dirt, intersecting with two other streets and ending up at 

‘Big John’s’. A quick search of real estate websites will show that only four houses have 

this ‘outback boulevard’ as part of their postal address; and apparently Lot 354, a two-

bedroom family home, is still available. I refer to BCA Road. 

Read More >> 

    

http://www.bushchurchaid.com.au/neutrino/ems02/redirect.php?link=f5ad5ec4c28e11ebb35c&email=f72ee89cc28e11ebb35c&redirect=default
http://www.bushchurchaid.com.au/neutrino/ems02/redirect.php?link=f5ae2039c28e11ebb35c&email=f72ee89cc28e11ebb35c&redirect=default


 

 

Serving Christ through Dusty Boots 

 

Continuing Penrith Anglican College’s long tradition of serving Christ through our 

involvement in the Dusty Boots program, in the April school holidays a group of Year 

12 students and staff travelled to Ridgecrest Christian Education and Convention 

Centre to serve the town of Wellington. 

Read More >> 

    

 

Post & Rails Winter 2021 

Messages of congratulations, welcomes and farewells from across the BCA 

family... Read More >> 

    

 

By supporting Bush Church Aid, you are reaching people in rural, remote and regional 

Australia with the saving word of Christ.    

DONATE TO OUR MID YEAR APPEAL 
 

 

http://www.bushchurchaid.com.au/neutrino/ems02/redirect.php?link=f5aeb328c28e11ebb35c&email=f72ee89cc28e11ebb35c&redirect=default
http://www.bushchurchaid.com.au/neutrino/ems02/redirect.php?link=f5af5040c28e11ebb35c&email=f72ee89cc28e11ebb35c&redirect=default

